
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
  

  

We are Hosting Our Own Pinnacle School 
Pumpkin Fest! 

 

Grades K-2 Teachers 

Bring your class to experience our first PUMPKIN Picking Event 

At the Pinnacle School’s field behind the playground 

On Friday, October 29th
 

  
More details regarding times for each class will follow closer to the event.  

(Kids, don’t forget to bring your own plastic bag to carry your pumpkin home.) 

 

 
  

 
 
 
 


